
Date  : 4/22/2020 4:32:07 PM
From  : "Jason McCrea" 
To  : "davidwgajda@gmail.com" 
Subject  : Re: 6430 - 6440 Hollywood Bvld

Hi David,

I have not received it yet, but I will let you know when I have. either way we will include it in the DEIR.

Thank you.

On Wed, Apr 22, 2020 at 4:24 PM <davidwgajda@gmail.com> wrote:

We sent it via mail but unsure if you received so I sent an email.   With the Coronavirus situation everything is crazy.  

 

From: Jason McCrea <jason.mccrea@lacity.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 22, 2020 3:33 PM
To: davidwgajda@gmail.com
Subject: Re: 6430 - 6440 Hollywood Bvld

 

Hi David,

 

The comment period for the Project has closed. Public comments were accepted from February 27, 2020 to April 13, 2020, as stated in the
Notice of availability for the Project and the Project EIR webpage https://planning.lacity.org/development-services/eir/hollywood-and-wilcox-
project-1.

 

If you may submit a late comment to the DEIR, which will be incorporated into the FEIR, but it must be in no later than a week from today at
close of business (4:00 PM).

 

Please feel free to give me a call with any questions.

 

Thank you..

 

On Wed, Apr 22, 2020 at 2:48 PM <davidwgajda@gmail.com> wrote:

             

 

Jason,

 

Regarding project:

 

Case Number: ENV-2016-3177-EIR
State Clearinghouse Number: 2017051079

Council District: 13 
Community Plan Areas: Hollywood

Project Location: 6430-6440 W. Hollywood Boulevard and 1624-1648 N. Wilcox Avenue, Los Angeles, California, 90028
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The Vinyl District which is made up of many of the property owners directly surrounding this project do have some CEQA related
issues on the project we are formulating and will be submitting to your department.

 

 

David Gajda

 

 

--

 

Jason McCrea

Planning Assistant
Los Angeles City Planning
221 N. Figueroa St., Room 1350

Los Angeles, CA 90012

Planning4LA.org

T: (213) 847-3672

          

 

-- 

Jason McCrea
Planning Assistant
Los Angeles City Planning
221 N. Figueroa St., Room 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3672
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